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Portland's public transportation is very important to me as someone with a disability 

and without a car. Public transit allows me to easily connect with other 

neighborhoods in the city and I find a sense of community in being able to do so. I 

would love if our transit system was supported enough that more people want to use 

it. It would cut down traffic and make Portland more sustainable.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Crystal 


